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December 2016 

 

Dear Men and Women of 1957: 

 

Two-thousand sixteen is drawing to a close; which reminds me our 60th anniversary as 

 

Wabash College graduates will be celebrated at the 2017 Big Bash Week-end June 2-4. 

 

Jeananne and I plan to attend; hopefully, you will join us. 

 

 
Do you remember this 50th Reunion photo from 2007? 

 
 

http://www.wabash.edu/
mailto:alumni@wabash.edu


Sixty-three years ago I was a naive young man, attending Wabash with financial aid and didn't 

 

realize you had to choose a college major.  How different my life was then and how much 

 

Wabash was responsible for what it is now!  Every year since then there have been young men 

 

coming to Wabash as I did and discovering a whole new world thanks to the outstanding 

 

educational opportunities Wabash offers.  In my case and for many young men, financial help 

 

was and is a very important factor.  That is why your financial contributions to the College are so 

 

important.  Your donations help provide aid to the next generation of young men and provides 

 

resources for maintaining a strong College.  

 

Immersion trips are another example of what our donations are making possible for todays  

 

Wabash students. The Religion 290 class, a 19-member group, led by Professor Robert Royalty  

 

visited Israel over Thanksgiving. 

 

 

REL 290 Israel Immersion, 11/21/2016 

 
The facade of the Basilica of the Annunciation in Nazareth, the site where the Angel Gabriel 

spoke to Mary. 



Here are a few ways alumni and friends can make a gift:  

 

Online: www.wabash.edu/egift  

Phone: 877-743-4545  

Mail:  Wabash College 

Annual Fund  

PO Box 352  

Crawfordsville, IN 47933  

 

  

Yes, it will be 60 years since we graduated and to prove it we are aging! 

 

Unfortunately, I keep receiving messages of classmates having passed away. 

 

It is with sadness I report the deaths of JAMES K. KERLIN and DR. NICHOLAS N. 

GREENBAUM. 

 

     JAMES KEELTY KERLIN passed away at home in Tulsa, OK, September 24, 2016, after a  

     long struggle with COPD.  Jim graduated from high school in 1953, served in the U.S. Army 

     from 1954 - 1956 and received his B.A. in 1962 from the University of Tulsa.  Jim is survived 

     by his wife, Jean, of 54 years; his son and daughter-in-law, his daughter and other relatives 

     and friends. 

 

     NICHOLAS NEIL GREENBAUM died at the University Medical Center of Princeton in 

     Plainsboro, New Jersey, November 7, 2016.  Neil earned his PhD after Wabash from Rutgers 

     University and retired from the College of New Jersey in 2010, where he was professor of 

     mathematics for over 40 years.  He is survived by his wife, Yvonne; his son and  

     daughter-n-law, their children, family and friends.  

 

 

THE DALLAS MORNING NEWS reported several weeks ago, announcing the death of STAN  

HUNTSMAN, age 84, a 1954 graduate of Wabash College.  Stan was the head track coach 

for The University of Tennessee and then The university of Texas at Austin.  Stan also coached 

the men's USA Olympic track team. 

 

Our condolences and prayers for all these families. 

 

 

WE WISH ALL A HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON AND LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING 

YOU AT THE 2017 BIG BASH WEEKEND... 

 

 

 

Jeananne and John Yanko 

 

6257 Lakeshore Drive 

Dallas, Texas 

75214 
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